
 

 

 

 

 

A happy school committed to excellence 
SEAMER & IRTON CP SCHOOL ~ DENISON AVENUE~ SEAMER ~ SCARBOROUGH 

Tel:  01723 863489                  
Email:  headteacher@seamerirton.n-yorks.sch.uk      Website: www.seamerirtonprimary.co.uk 

 Dear Parent,           14 July 2023  

  
It was lovely to see so many of you at the Open Evening this week. I hope you found 

it useful to be able to look round the school and meet your child’s teachers.  

  

TABLE TENNIS 
FINALS This year’s table 

tennis finals were a 

wonderful showcase of the 
talent that exists at our 

school. Congratulations to 

the finalists, who treated 
us to some brilliant games.  

Girls – Cadence and Laila  

Y5 Boys – Junior and Flynn  
Y6 Boys – Seb and Ben  

  

SPORTS DAYS  Congratulations  

to all our Y6 pupils who treated  
us to a magnificent sports  

day today.  

  

 We have introduced a new school record this year – the Vortex Howler throw.   

Our inaugural winners are: Tea Ivanova with a throw of 22.30m, and Theo Cammish 

who threw an amazing 36.20m.  

  
 This is the timetable for the remaining sports days.   

Y3  Tuesday 18 July  9.30 - 11.00am  

  
SUMMER READING CHALLENGE 2023  Children can once again sign up for the 

Summer Reading Challenge at their local library during the holidays. This year the 

theme is Ready Set Read! and is all about the power of play, sport, games and 
physical activity.  The challenge for children is to read 6 library books of their choice 

and collect special stickers and other prizes along the way – everyone who finishes 

will receive a limited-edition Ready Set Read! medal and a certificate. Any child aged 

4 to 11 can join in and the challenge runs from Sat 15th July until Sat 9th Sept.  

http://www.seamerirtonprimary.co.uk/


  

 SCHOOL DINNER MENU Week beginning 17 July 2023  

Monday  Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 
(v) Cheese & 
Tomato Pasta 
(v) Korma & 
Rice 
Summer Veg 
Garlic Flatbread 
Tuna Sandwich 
Jacket Potato 
& Baked Beans 
Doughnut  
Muffin 
 

Hot Dog, (v) Hot Bite Sub,  
Ketchup, Diced Potatoes 
Cucumber Sticks & 
Grated Carrot  
Ham Sandwiches 
Jacket Potato & Cheese 
 
Summer Mousse & 
Shortbread 

Cottage Pie 
(v) Cheesy Potato 
Bake 
Broccoli & Carrots 
Crusty Bread 
Chicken Mayo  
Sandwich 
Jacket Potato &  
Baked Beans 
 
Cheese & Crackers 

Chicken Korma 
(v) Sweet & Sour & Rice 
Cauliflower & Green 
Beans 
Naan Brad 
Egg Mayo Sandwich  
Jacket Potato & Veg 
Chilli 
 
Chocolate Orange Sponge 
& Chocolate Sauce 

SEASIDE SPECIAL  
Flipper Dippers 
(v) Veggie Dog 
Chips, Peas, 
Ketchup 
 
Cheese Sandwich 
Jacket Potato & 
Tuna 
 
Chocolate Ice-Cream 
Roll & Fruit 

 

DINNER MONEY INCREASE  From September 2023 it will be necessary to increase the 
price that we charge for a school meal. This is due to a price increase from the catering 

company that the school uses, NYES Catering.   

The new price for a school meal will be £3.43 (£17.15 per week).  

It is important to point out that the school does not make any money from school meals 
and will continue to work hard, alongside the catering company, to ensure that the 

quality of meals represents good value for money.   

  
GOLF WITH IVAN OLIVER  Ivan will be running a 3 week taster block of sessions at 

Scarborough South Cliff G.C on Monday evenings 4pm till 5pm on the 3rd 10th 17th 

July.  Places will be booked on a first come basis and limited to 20 pupils.  
The 3 week course will cost £12 paid directly to Ivan on the first session.    

Bookings can be made by text or email.  

IVAN OLIVER Mobile 07927 894657 ivanolivergolf@gmail.com  
  

TENNIS  The children in KS2 have been enjoying tennis coaching sessions with Jake 

Rawlinson. We have some budding Wimbledon champions.  

If you would like to continue to develop your tennis skills, Jake is running tennis 
coaching sessions at Hackness, Scalby and Filey tennis clubs, and you can book these by 

contacting him directly at www.tenniswithjake.com or 07928752833.  

  
CRICKET  Seamer Cricket club are having a Kids Cricket Fun Day on Friday 25th August 

10am-4pm. It costs £5 and all children to bring their own pack up. All children welcome 

ages 4-11.  
  

THANK YOU AND GOODBYE  Teaching assistant, Julie Wrigglesworth, will be retiring at 

the end of the year. She has supported our youngest children for almost 20 years and 
given them the very best start in their school lives. She has so much to be proud of and 

we will all miss her a great deal. Thank you, Julie.  

 
Yours sincerely 

 

 

 
Jonathan Wanless  

Headteacher 

 

http://www.tenniswithjake.com/

